
City of Duluth Communications Office
Mayor Roger J. Reinert

411 West First Street • Duluth, Minnesota 55802 •
www.duluthmn.gov

For more information, please call 218-730-5309

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

 

DATE: 8/21/2025 
SUBJECT: City of Duluth lifts boil water advisory for affected residents of upper Lakeside neighborhood; test results confirm no contamination
present 
BY: Kelli Latuska, Public Information Officer 

 

City of Duluth lifts boil water advisory for affected residents of upper Lakeside
neighborhood; test results confirm no contamination present

 

 

[DULUTH, MN] The City of Duluth is lifting the precautionary boil water advisory issued yesterday
for select residents in the upper Lakeside neighborhood. Test results confirm that no biological or
bacterial contamination has entered the water system and that the drinking water remains safe to
consume. The precautionary boil water notice is ended effective immediately.

 

The City of Duluth thanks the affected residents for their patience and compliance with this
precautionary measure.
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